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This week we were very pleased to see the children from Little Squirrels Nursery at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

The children love seeing our residents and during this visit they put on on a captivating dance about the growth of a tree. It was so

special to see them all involved – and our ladies joined in too.

Outside in the garden the group took part in 'sun printing'. Using natural objects including leaves and flowers, they placed them on

printing paper and added water (and sunlight!) to make beautiful pictures.

Quite magical and great fun!
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